Prairie View A&M University

Digital Commons @PVAMU

Correspondence Memorabilia

6-26-1974

Letter to Mr. John Newson

Prairie View A&M University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/dr-robert-alphonso-henry-correspondence

Mr. John Newson P. O. Box 2724 Prairie View, Texas 77445

Dear Mr. Newson:

I recieved your letter of May 31, 1974 in which you resigned as Assistant Professor of Music and Assistant Director of Bands effective May 31, 1974.

We appreciate the contributions you made while employed at Prairie View A&M University. I am happy that we were able to maintain a good relationship and conducted all affairs with you according to the regulations as outlined by the university system under which we operate. We accept your resignation.

I trust that you will proceed as soon as possible with your advanced studies. I am sure by doing so you will attain your professional ambitions.

Very sincerely yours,

Robert A. Henry, Head Department of Music

RAH/ble

Dr. G. R. Ragland
Dr. Jack K. Williams
Mr. Craig Washington